Wednesday, April 4, 1984

Selectmen, John J. Jones, Katherine M. Ring and Rachel Reinstein
as well as Lloyd Henderson, Town Counsel met with Mr. Vermilya of

United Appraial Company to go over and sign the agreement for the
re-appraisal of the Town.

It was decided that the Town will hire the clerical help to set up
the property cards and to do all needed clerical work for the
appraisal. This will lower the cost of the appraisal by $2,500. .

to cover the cost of the help. Information to be kept confidential
until completion since there may be changes i# values and should the
information get out in advance, un-due concern may occur.

Copy of contract to be mailed to the State Assessing Office.
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